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APD iConnect is back online for Waiver Support Coordinators. FY2020-2021 cost plans and budgets 
have been migrated into the system. 
 
The WSC Cost Plan Adjustment role will be brought online after APD and AHCA finalize Prior 
Authorization (PA) numbers. In the meantime, the FY2020-2021 cost plans and budgets are view-
only in APD iConnect. APD will send an advisory alerting you when this update is complete.  
 
There is no expected downtime for APD iConnect this week, as migrating the Cost Plan Adjustment 
role will not require it. We appreciate your patience as we work to deliver the best possible user 
experience to you.  
 
Please note one update to the last advisory: 

• You will not be able to add Progress Notes for June in APD iConnect. You may, however, add 
Provider Documentation records starting in June.  

 

 

  


